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Fire on port equipment, 28th March 2020

Published: Saturday 28th March 2020 

This evening (28th March 2020) whilst loading a ship, a piece of loading equipment caught
fire.  There were no casualties and the fire brigade have now closed the incident. We are most
grateful as always to the professionalism and speed of the Avon Fire and Rescue Service and
Svitzer tug crews.
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